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JUNIORS: Idaho School Day SAT on Wednesday, April 12
th

  

The Idaho State Department of Education (S.D.E.) has a contracted with The College Board, the company who designs and 
administers the SAT test, for several years now.  Under this contract the S.D.E. will pay for all Idaho public school jun-
iors to take the SAT on the morning of Wednesday, April 12

th
.   

      The SAT on April 12
th
 will take all morning, starting at 8:00am and running through the lunch hour.  The school will provide 

snacks during the test as well as pizza for lunch right after the test, before releasing students to their afternoon classes. 

     I will also meet with the juniors during second period on Tuesday, April 11
th

, to help them fill in their demographic 
information on their answer sheets in advance of the test.  This will shorten the length of our test session by about 45 
minutes, so please try to be in attendance for Careers class on Tuesday as well. 

 Students may be opted out of taking the SAT test by their parent.  Please contact Mr. Scripter by April 5
th
 if you wish 

to opt your student out of the SAT.  However, I would encourage juniors planning to attend college to take the SAT, as the 
results are used to help place college freshmen in the most appropriate Math and English courses. 

     Please do everything in your power to ensure your son or daughter in the junior class will be in attendance all day 
on Wednesday, April 12

th
.  Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about the IDAHO SAT test or to opt your stu-

dent out of the SAT at jscripter@sd282.org or by phone at 285-1162. 

Free SAT Practice resources at Khan Academy 

    JUNIORS: There is still time to improve your SAT scores by spending time practicing on the free Khan Academy SAT pro-
gram.  If you haven’t already done so, log into your account at www.collegeboard.org , then link your PSAT results to the 
Khan Academy practice site for a personalized SAT practice program that includes thousands of SAT questions and four full-
length SAT practice tests.  Even an hour or two a week between now and the test can help you feel more familiar with the 
SAT format and more comfortable to do your best work on April 12

th
.  You can also use the Khan Academy practice resources 

without linking your PSAT results if you prefer to, at   www.khanacademy.org/sat  

Four Year Plan Workshop:  8
th

 Graders & Parents 

Tuesday May 16
th

 @ 7:00pm 

     The State Department of Education's Idaho Administrative Code for Public Schools requires that all students have a Four 
Year Plan developed and placed in their school file by the end of the eighth grade year.  This plan is to be the cooperative 
effort of the student and their parents, with the assistance of school personnel.  The primary objective of this plan is to devel-
op an initial plan of academic course choices for the four years of high school.  Another desired outcome of this plan is to help 
the students to perceive the connection between their high school course choices and the impact those will have on their edu-
cational and/or career options after high school. 

    Mr. Scripter will be conducting a Four Year Plan Workshop for eighth graders and their parents here at the school 
on Tuesday, May 16th.  The workshop will run from 7:00-8:00p.m. and will be held in the multi-purpose room.  Again, 
all students are required to have a four year academic plan for high school by the end of the eighth grade year, so 
please make every effort to attend this event. 

Local Scholarships for Graduating Seniors 

    As we did beginning with the class of 2020, all local scholarship applications and supporting documents will be submitted 
digitally. Seniors have been provided digital folders and their own copies of all the scholarship application forms, which only 
they and Mr. Scripter have access to. After the submission deadline Mr. Scripter will distribute all of the applications and doc-
uments to the groups responsible for evaluating the applications and selecting the recipients. 

   The deadline for seniors to submit all applications and supporting documents for this year’s local scholarships is 
by 4:00pm on Thursday, April 27

th
.  

 
     College-bound seniors can also search and apply for national and regional scholarships via these free web resources: -     
www.fastweb.com  www.college-scholarships.com www.collegeexpress.com  

Upcoming College & Career Prep Events At A Glance 

Juniors: SAT Test April 12th 8:00am-1:00pm at the school 

Seniors (headed to the University of Idaho next year):  UIdahoBound March 25th or April 7th 

 Register for this event at: https://futurevandals.uidaho.edu/portal/uidaho-bound  

Seniors (headed to LCSC next year):  Set up a STAR Advising session for next fall 

 Register for an advising session: https://www.lcsc.edu/advising/new-students   

All 8th Graders & Parents: 4 Year Plan Workshop Tuesday May 16th  7:00-8:00pm 
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